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To: Caruso, Carmen
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]City File- OZS-2021-0007

From: Hardeep Singh < >  
Sent: 2021/06/12 2:33 PM 
To: Caruso, Carmen <Carmen.Caruso@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]City File- OZS-2021-0007 
 
 
Hi Carmen, 
I am writing this email as i got a letter from City of brampton regarding an invitation to public meeting being held for 
amendment of the official plan and for a draft planof subdivision. i went thru the details of the project. it says 261 
residential blocks and mixed used block. my question is why this area is not being developed a commercial area like 
stores, hospital or universities. The thing is 95 out of 100 people who live in Northwest brampton go to either mississauga 
or to the south end for work. Please try to balance out the needs of common people. 
 
Thanks, 
Amankot 

Brampton 


